
REMEMBERING

Fred Jones
September 28, 1914 - November 14, 2010

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Chris & Kristina Murray

Relation: friend & neighbours

Dear Ethel and family,

We are sorry to hear about Fred.  We have many wonderful memeories of Fred both in Willowbrook

and on the ski mountain. From looking after our dog Yukon when we went to school so she wouldn't

be alone, to always being a wonderful neighbour. You will be missed Fred. Our thoughts and prayers

are with your family.

The Murray and Ellingsen Families

Tribute from Jim Mac Naughton

Relation: friend

Dear Ethel, I was deeply saddened to hear of Fred's passing- it seemed that he would simply go on

forever. What a fine man, a gentleman to the core and he could and would fix anything- I will

remember him for his devotion to you, his work on the firehall in Willowbrook, his fixing the

underpinning of the bell tower on the United Church in Okanagan Falls, and his working for everyone

else far beyond his years. May the love that he gave everyone else be returned to you many times

over in the coming days, weeks and months- our rpayers, thoughts and love are extended to you.. Jim

Mac Naughton, Cape Breton NS

Tribute from Parker and Cathi Jefferson

Relation: friend and Mt. Baldy neighbour

Dear Ethel, Cathi and I send our sincere condolences at Fred's passing.  We both have many happy

memories of Fred and his constant smile as he worked tirelessly to keep the ski cabin trails clear for

those of us that were lucky enough to enjoy them.  We hope to see you there again this Christmas.


